[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello all,

The CCLC Fall Work Party, Potluck & Parent Meeting is this Sunday, November 14th. We are hoping that at least one adult family member from each family can participate. The weather forecast is promising! Here’s the schedule:

9:30 – 12:30:   Morning Work Session
12:30 – 1:30:   Potluck Lunch & Parent Meeting
1:30 – 4:30:    Afternoon Work Session

You may come for the morning session and stay for lunch and the meeting, or come for lunch and the meeting and stay for the afternoon session. Besides the regular cleaning and maintenance tasks, there will be a number of special projects that day including work on the jungle gym, repairing the leaking roof on the Uppers building, and covering up the septic tank.

For those of you who like to paint and can’t make it on Sunday, Hilary Schneider is seeking 3-4 parents to help her prep and prime the main Uppers Room on Saturday from 11 – 2. If this can happen on Saturday, we will paint that room on Sunday at the work party. Thanks, Hilary, for providing the inspiration for this project. That room will really brighten up with a new coat of paint. Please let me know if you would like to help Hilary paint on either Saturday and/or Sunday.

Another project that could be done pre-Sunday is the septic project. After the tank is pumped on Thursday, risers will need to be installed on the clean-out ports. Then on Sunday the holes could be filled and the project completed. Joanna suggested that perhaps the guys who have been involved with the digging might be willing to finish up the project. That would be David Russell, Dave Gealey, David Lindstrom, and Owen Edwards. Thank you for your work on this project to date!

To fix the leaking section of the roof, we need primer paint that goes over rust (no sanding required) and galvanized roof paint. Also, a ladder. Does anyone want to take on that project? 

Another project is the sand box cover over behind the K-1 building. We need an 8ft x 8ft piece of plastic mesh fence, 20 short bungee cords, and 20 eye hooks in order to complete this project. Does someone want to do this? 

Thanks everyone. We hope to see you on Sunday! Please let us know if you have any questions. Our home number is 937-6242.

Anna and Yorgen Kvinsland (Songe’s parents)
